
Hello TPC Family! 
 

Happy New Year!  I was talking with my 
son the other day about New Year’s reso-
luƟons, and he said to me that he doesn’t 
think they are necessary.  In his words,  
“A person ought to be disciplined enough 
to look at a new year as just another day.”  
I hear him and agree with him in many ways.  If we are 
living our lives to the best of our abiliƟes, indeed we 
should see each day as just another day on our journey 
of being the best we can be. 
 

At the same Ɵme, I also think there is something special 
for people to have a chance to let go of some things in 
the past and focus on new things for the future.  
 

The apostle Paul says in the leƩer to the Philippians,  
     “one thing I do:  forgeƫng what lies behind and strain‐ 
      ing forward to what lies ahead, I press on toward the  
      goal for the prize of the upward call of God in Christ  
     Jesus” ‐Philippians 3:13‐14.   
What he is saying here is that in the life of Christ our goal 
is the upward call of God in Christ Jesus.  In Christ our old 
life is gone, and our new life has begun.  This is a won-
derful giŌ and as Paul says a prize.  Yet it takes a lifeƟme 
to understand and make it our own.   
 

My hope for us in the new year is a renewed sense of 
urgency to make the new life in Christ our own.  For us to 
do the hard but necessary work of forgeƫng what lies 
behind and straining forward to what is ahead.  This is a 
message we need to hear and one we need to share with 
other people.  It is a message the world is looking for.   
 

My personal belief is that our best days are ahead!  Jesus 
Christ has come to us. He has loved us. He has forgiven 
us.  He has died for us.  He has risen for us!  Now our job 
is to accept his giŌ and live our best lives for Him!  That is 
a message I can get behind and get excited about. 
 

I hope you can too!   
 

I want to wish each of you a very Happy New Year and I 
look forward to being the church with you! 

 

Blessings and Peace! 

 

Pastor Roger 

Soli Deo gloria 
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Guys, join us for good grub and friendly faces!  
Our guest speaker will be a representative from 
Templeton’s Museum Society. See you there! 

VOYAGERS  

Soup Luncheon & Old‐Time Music 

Wed., JANUARY 18 

12:00pm—TPC Butler Hall 

Please bring soup, bread, fruit,  

or dessert to share 

RSVP to Jane Jennings by Jan. 12 

805/462‐2016 

This year’s Christmas Hope Offering raised 
over $2,100 for World Renew Disaster  
Response Services.  Thank you! 



Coffee Fellowship happens every Sunday aŌer church 

thanks to the many folks who volunteer to bring 

snacks.  Please consider signing up for a Sunday on 

the board in Butler Hall.  If you have any quesƟons, 

feel free to check with Russ Westphal:  

           rvwestphal@calpoly.edu or 509/438-6509. 

Did you know TPC provides a meal for ECHO 

homeless shelter on the third Monday of every 

month?  That means 12 different groups choose  

a month to plan, prepare, and either serve or drop 

off a meal for 80+ people once throughout the 

year.  Can YOUR group help?  Life groups, Bible 

study groups, friend/neighbor groups are all  

encouraged to help with this important outreach. 
 

For more informaƟon or to sign up provide a meal 

for ONE Monday, please contact Russ Westphal:   

       rvwestphal@calpoly.edu or 509/438-6509. 

Your Ɵthes and offerings keep things up and 

running at TPC.  From uƟliƟes and salaries to 

children and youth ministry supplies, as well  

as community outreach programs—including 

Living NaƟvity—and other missions programs, 

your contribuƟons make it all happen! 

TITHES & OFFERINGS 

We can always use extra hands in TPC Kids Sunday 

School. Have you considered being an occasional helper 

or teacher?  Please reach out to Mendi Swan with ques-

Ɵons or to volunteer: children@fpctemepleton.org. 
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610 S. Main Street 

Templeton, CA 93465   

805/434-1921   

templetonpres.org 

 

High School 
Wednesdays  

7-8:45PM 

Middle School 
Tuesdays  
7-8:30PM     

PRAYER REQUESTS can always be placed in the blue prayer 
box in the narthex on Sunday mornings or sent by email to  
admin@fpctempleton.org.  Prayer requests are kept confi-
denƟal and shared only with our Prayer Team unless other-
wise requested. 
 
 

  “This is the confidence we have in approaching God: that if we   
    ask anything  according to his will, he hears us.”  ‐1 John 5:14 

 Please pray for our students and leaders heading  
  to Hume Lake Winter Camp this month. 
 High School: Jan 13-16   Middle School: Jan 27-29 


